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To Our Friends and Business Neighbors: 
 
The Harpool Middle School Band is a symbol of excellence in the North Texas area. With 
continued success in competitions as well as outstanding academic performance, this group of 
students continually achieves it all. 

 
Recently, the Harpool Middle School Symphonic Band was invited to perform at the prestigious 
Music for All National Festival in Indianapolis, IN.  The festival, which takes place March 12-14, 
2015 includes groups from across the country.  Harpool is 1 of only 5 Middle School Bands in the 
nation selected to perform at the festival.   
 
The Harpool Band is generously supported by the Denton Independent School District; however, 
the Harpool Band Program must raise funds to cover additional expenses necessary to continue 
our commitment to excellence. These expenses include providing expert clinicians and 
instructional programs for the students.  Particularly in the 2014-2015 school year, we will need 
additional assistance to help students prepare for and travel to the Music for All National Festival, 
where our students will represent our community on a national level.   For these reasons, we ask 
you to consider making a tax deductible contribution to the Harpool Band. 
 
Harpool Band, as part of Denton ISD is considered a tax-exempt organization that may receive 
charitable contributions according to the IRS Code Section 170(c) (1).   Our band offers many 
benefits to the community through entertaining at c o ncerts  and various sporting and 
community events. The band promotes education in music and encourages the next generation 
of learners by preparing students to pursue excellence through music into Guyer High School and 
beyond.   
 
Please see our individual and corporate sponsorship forms.  We welcome the opportunity to 
discuss any questions you may have regarding the support of the Harpool Band Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bryan Stone 
Director of Bands 
Harpool Middle School 
bstone@dentonisd.org 
940-369-1782  
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